
From: dan [mailto   
Sent: 10 May 2018 12:57 
To: NATIONALCASEWORK <NATIONALCASEWORK@dft.gov.uk> 
Subject: NATTRAN/SE/S247/3254 
 
Dear Sir or Madam, 
 
I wish to register my firm objection to plans to close and redirect a section of Princes Parade.  
 
The proposed development is, I believe, a profit-making scheme by the local Council and does not 
serve the needs of the area, the environment, or the local population. 
 
Moving the road to the canal side is unnecessary, it is designed to put these proposed properties 
“closer” to the beach, in enhance their value, I suspect. If we must have the properties built, the 
existing road is adaequate to serve them, it does not need moving at all IMHO. 
 
Yours Faithfully, 
 
Dan Ludlow 
 

 
 

 
 

  
 




